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Mr. Richard L. Stamets, Examiner 
State of New Mexico 
Energy and Minerals Department 
Oil Conservation Division 
P.O. Box 2088 
Land Office Building 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Dear Mr. Stamets: 

This is in reference to the Application of Amoco Production Company for 
salt water disposal at an unorthodox location in Union County, New Mexico 
(Case 7869). 

AmeriGas has no objection to Amoco's request for the above and 
understands that the maximum injection rate in the Glorieta Zone will be one 
barrel of water per million cubic feet produced of CO2. In the event that 
either the projected injection rate exceeds these limits or another injection 
well is used closer to AmeriGas' property on the southwest corner of the 
Bravo Dome Unit, we would object based on possible damage to our 
potentially productive Leases in the Glorieta Zone. 

Re: Case No. 7869 
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cc: Michael E. Stogner 
Joe D. Ramey 
William P. Heckel 
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